
	

	

	

	

	

	

All	responses	are	confidential.		

Speak	Up	Research	Project	for	Digital	Learning	is	a	national	research	project	from	Project	Tomorrow.	It	is	a	free,	annual	
process	with	more	than	5	million	participants	since	2003.	Speak	Up	is	an	easy	way	for	students	to	share	their	opinions	on	
technology	and	learning,	career	exploration	and	more.	Visit	https://tomorrow.org/SpeakUp	

Join	thousands	of	other	students	&	tell	us	what	
you	think!	Deadline	is	January	31st!	

Time	to		
Speak	Up,	
Students!	

How	often	do	you	use	the	
Internet	to	help	with	homework?	

If	you	could	pick	any	type	of	device,	
what	technology	would	you	use	at	
school?	

Are	there	benefits	to	you	of	
playing	online	learning	games?	

Takes	just	20	minutes!	

Visit	speakup.tomorrow.org,	click	
the	“Begin	Speak	Up”	button.	

Select	"Students"	and	your	grade	level	

Search	for	your	school	by	entering	part	of	your	
school	name,	state	and/or	zip	code.	

Read	the	instructions	and	begin	Speak	Up!	

How	do	YOU		
use	technology		

to	learn?	


